
Greater Birmingham and Solihull Supervisory Board
Thursday 10th December 2015 
Decisions Note 

Public Agenda

	Agenda Item
	Decision

	1.
	Apologies for Absence
	Noted apologies from: Cllr Richard Grosvenor, Cllr Bob Sleigh, Cllr George Adamson and Andy Street.

Due to the absence of a voting member from Solihull, the meeting did not meet the required quorum. The Chair agreed that the meeting will continue and all decisions requested will be ratified at the next quorate meeting. Therefore no decisions were made in this meeting.

The formal noting of Cllr John Clancy as Birmingham City Council’s representative on the Supervisory Board, and Cllr Ian Ward’s continuation as the Substitute, will be deferred to the next meeting of the Supervisory Board.

	2.
	Notes of the Last Meeting and Matters Arising
	Agreed notes from the Supervisory Board meeting on 21st October 2015 (to be ratified at the next meeting).

	3.
	Update on delivering the Greater Birmingham and Solihull Growth Deal
	Noted the further good progress being made in delivering Local Growth Fund in 2015/16 (to be ratified at the next meeting).

Noted the Growth Hub has been launched formally and it is starting to be used regularly by local businesses (to be ratified at the next meeting).

Noted the Local Growth Fund projects signed off since the last meeting (to be ratified at the next meeting).

	4.
	Update on progress with the Birmingham City Centre Enterprise Zone Investment Plan
	Noted the progress made in delivering the Enterprise Zone Investment Plan (to be ratified at the next meeting).


Date of next meetings:

· Friday 29th January 2016 at 2.30pm-4.30pm, Committee Room 1, Council House, Birmingham

